



     
   THANK      		YOU!

[bookmark: _GoBack]To the Parishioners, your families, the school communities, the cake and scone makers, the book collectors, the raffle ticket sellers, AND the many                       vendors, shopkeepers and suppliers who supported our activities with goods, services, venues, banners, coffee beans etc. throughout 2017.

		Sincerest thanks from the fund-raising 			committee for your generous support 

  WANTED…..

We plan in 2018 to get better at publicizing our events – 
· Do you have some skills with digital advertising such as use of Facebook etc?
· Or do you have knowhow with “old-school” advertising such as design and production of great banners?
· Or do you live on a location that would be a great place for a banner? 
· Or do you know a shopkeeper or vendor on a great site who might host                   a banner?
 All helpers will be welcomed, whether it’s yourself, a member of your family, or
     just someone you know in the local community who is willing to help out. You 
      don’t have to come to every meeting if you don’t want to 

Please have a chat with these friendly folk from the Mass Centres –                                               Mim & Peter Van Haaster, Marilyn and Heinz Huber, Mary Leahy, Tony Green, 
Tony Whyte, Loretta Gamley, Chris Magnus, Terri Spring, Angela Hassell, and 
Jo Gaynor from Parents & Friends at St Thomas More School if you
would like more info. You can also call Helen at the Parish Office 
on 9754 2141, or email Angela  angela_hassell@hotmail.com

		   Best wishes for the Christmas season!!
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